


We encourage the children to drink regularly throughout the school day. 

Please make sure they have a water bottle each day, please only     

provide water in water bottles. Many thanks 

https://www.google.com.gi/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fs3.amazonaws.com%2Fsite-files-prod%2FFiftyFlowers%2FImage%2FProduct%2FMini-Black-Eye-bloom-350_c7d02e72.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fiftyflowers.com%2Fproduct%2Fmini-sunflowers.htm&docid=kXjsW3d9TZtGxM
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